
From: Kalvin Sid   
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 3:02 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Please uphold Measure Y! 
 
Dear San Mateo City Council members, 
I get the fact that we need to have more affordable housing for our community.  I get the 
fact that people who work in San Mateo need to live closer to their work.  But I believe 
that we still need to adhere to the housing limits that the voters voted for in Measure 
Y.  City Council members do not have the mandate or the right to impose their own 
preferences on the people without our consent.  Please vote no on the GPU plan 
tonight. 
 
Thank you, 
Kalvin Sid 
 




